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ASUA Volunteer Fair on Aug. 29
Date::
August 17, 2018

ASUA's VolunteerUA will be hosting a volunteer fair on the UA Mall on Aug. 29, from 11 a.m.-2 p.m. More than 20 Tucson
agencies will be present looking for volunteers, interns, and part-time workers. If your course requires community service
hours, please encourage your students to attend!

For more information, please contact Megan Forecki at 520-621-4508 or email mforecki@email.arizona.edu [1].

https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/sites/default/files/VOLUNTEER%20FLYER%5B1%5D.pdf
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